
 

 
 

 
 
  
 
To: Ryan Lucy (Southern Corrosion)  

Date: 4/28/2020 

 

 

 

 Good Morning Ryan, 

 

  I wanted to take a few minutes to let you know the City of Milford and myself appreciate your 
kindness and quality of work you do for Southern Corrosion. Dealing with 4 Water Towers in a City our size is a 
huge under taking. Thanks for checking in with us and also the help on maintenance and yearly contract 
agreement. You have always been available to respond to some of my crazy calls on lighting and find switches I 
didn’t even know about. At least we could laugh at something in this epic time we are in. I enjoyed taking with 
you at our last Delaware Rural Water Association Conference in late February. Thanks again, please be safe.  

 

       Best Wishes, 

       Steve Ellingsworth 

       Supervisor Water and Wastewater 
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